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Changes Coming to Route 94 at South Breeze 
 Big traffic changes are coming this summer to Route 94 at 
South Breeze Road.  MoDOT will close the crossover at that location 

to prevent drivers from 
turning left or going 
straight across Route 94.  
Special turn lanes, known 
as J-turns, will be added at 
Independence Road and 
between South Breeze 
and Wolfrum Road, so 

drivers can access eastbound and westbound Route 94.  Drivers will 
still be able to turn left from Route 94 onto South Breeze. 
 Work on the $1.3 million project will start this summer and is 
expected to wrap up by the end of the year.   
 For more information on the project, visit the project website at 
https://www.modot.org/route-94south-breeze-improvements. 

Second Route N Public Meeting Set for February 21 New Construction Map Online 
 Construction season is on 
its way and there are a lot of big 
projects coming up in St. Charles 
County. 
 Work on Interstate 70, 
Route 61 and Route 79 are among 
the big projects this year.   
 To see what work will 
impact you, take a look at the St. 
Charles County annual  
construction map.   
 The map highlights major 
projects impacting state maintained 
roads in 2019 and 2020.  Go to 
https://www.modot.org/sites/
default/files/documents/2019-
2020StCharlesConstruc-
tionMap.pdf to see the map. 

 MoDOT will hold a second public meeting on the Route N 
Study later this month.  Members of the study team will be available 
to discuss the various concepts being suggested for the stretch of 
Route N that runs from South Point Prairie to the Interstate 64/Route 
364 interchange.  
 The study 
began in August 
2018 is expected 
to take about 15 
months to     
complete.   
 The open-
house style public meeting is scheduled for Thursday, February 21 
from 4 p.m. to 6 p.m. in the lobby at Liberty High School, 2275    
Sommers Road in Lake Saint Louis.  Since there are no formal  
presentations, the public may  attend at any time during the meeting.   

For more information on the study, go to 
www.RouteNStudy.com. 


